 (
Bremen Elementary School
ROBBY DAVIS
    
            
      TINA LYNN
PRINCIPAL
   
                     
COUNSELOR
5000 Main St.
           
 Phone (270) 525-6686
Bremen, Kentucky 42325
    
                  Fax (270) 525-3380
)




Minutes of the Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
November 10, 2014
The Bremen Elementary SBDM Council met on Monday, November 10th, at 2:45 p.m. at the school with the following members present:
(1)  Angela Stringer			(2)  Tifani Morgan		(3)  Robby Davis
(4)  Ricki Allen		  	(5)  Jalane Sommers		(6)  
Absent from the meeting was council member Lindsay Ginsburg.  

1. APPROVE AGENDA
The preliminary agenda was approved.

2. APPROVE MINUTES
The minutes of the October meeting were reviewed and approved by consensus.  
 
3.	APPROVE AMENDED BUDGET
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Davis explained to the council how the school’s budget has been adjusted due to both school enrollment and attendance being slightly down.  After review, the council approved the amended budget unanimously. 

4. JUNIOR PRO
Mr. Davis informed the council of the various concerns about how Junior Pro is going countywide.  With change, there is confusion and lots of emotions about what is working and what isn’t.  Council members with children who are playing discussed their concerns and council member Ricki Allen who is one of the Bremen Junior Pro coordinators agreed to share these concerns with Parks and Recreation.

5. TEST SCORES/PARENTS/COMMUNITY
Mr. Davis celebrated once again with the council the wonderful test score results and shared how the community pulled together donations to offer bouncies for the school as well as a meal for the staff.   

6. PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Mr. Davis shared the following information with the council:
The refrigerator went out in the concession stands and had to be repaired.
Progress reports will be sent home on Thursday, November 14th.
There will be a school-wide scrimmage on November 24th and 25th.
Items on the school’s construction punch list are still being reviewed.
Bremen Elementary held a pep rally on November 5th for the entire school and invited MNMS Bremen 6th graders to attend and celebrate test scores as well as be encouraged to continue working hard.  The FRC paid for Remix Education to come and lead the pep rally with a fun and motivational program.
The annual Bremen Halloween Parade was a success with the change of start time from afternoon to morning.
The next SBDM Council meeting will be December 8th.

9.    COMMITTEE REPORTS
School budget reports were given to each council member and approved unanimously.  A copy of the October Bremen FRC Advisory Council minutes was given to each member for their review.  

	10.  PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
		     There was no public participation.

11.  ADJOURNMENT
	     There was a motion to adjourn.
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